
Cassellholme  
is our community  
long-term care home.

We own it together. 
But some including Nipissing area councillors  
want to make Cassellholme a private residence.  
This will affect care quality.

It’s not right. 
Find out how you can help keep Cassellholme public.

Join us for an important  
community forum:
June 7, 2016 at 7 p.m.  
North Bay Area Museum,  
100 Ferguson Street, North Bay

GUEST SPEAKERS INCLUDE:	
Dr. Susan Braedley 
Assistant Professor Carleton University and researcher on two international  
studies, Re-Imagining Long-Term Residential Care: An International Study  
of Promising Practices and  
Healthy Ageing in Residential  
Places.

Fred Hahn  
President Canadian Union  
of Public Employees (CUPE)  
Ontario.

Natalie Mehra  
Director Ontario Health  
Coalition

For many decades many 
seniors in our community 
lived at Cassellholme.

Let’s work together to keep  
Cassellholme a municipal, 
public home. 

For more  
information  
please contact:
705.471.7746


